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Meet the School Board Candidates Forum 
 
The Akron Central School District and the League of Women Voters for Buffalo/Niagara will 
host a free “Meet the Candidates” Forum for Akron Central School District school board 
candidates at Akron High School cafeteria. 
 
Candidates for the open positions have been invited to attend. To comply with the League’s 
“empty chair” policy, at least two candidates must participate for the forum to 
proceed.  The forum is free and open to the public. 
 
What:  School Board Candidate Forum for the Akron Central  School District on the ballot 
 May 20, 2025, along with the budget vote. 
 
Where:  Akron High School Cafeteria, 47 Bloomingdale Avenue, Akron, NY 14001 
 
When:   Monday, May 19, 2025 at 6:00 - 8:00 pm 
 
Who:    All certified candidates in the district have been invited. 
 
About the League of Women Voters 
The League of Women Voters Buffalo Niagara is a nonpartisan, grassroots political 
organization committed to fostering informed and active participation in our democratic 
process. We are dedicated to educating and advocating for issues that impact our 
community while working to protect and increase voters and voting rights. 
 
 


